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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Our peripatetic music lessons have started back and it is lovely to 
hear so much music being performed around the school. There are 
still a few slots available for Rocksteady; if you have a child in Year 
One - Year Six who would like to be in a band, please register your 
interest here: https://booking.rocksteadymusicschool.com/ 
 

The PTCA organised a great coffee morning today for Macmillan 
Cancer Support – it was a shame that only four parents attended as 
there was plenty of cake to share around for this worthy cause! If 
anyone would like to donate to the Macmillan Cancer Support, we 
have the donation box in the school office and we welcome your 
donations. 
 

Year 6 have had a great time doing Bikeability over the past two 
weeks. Thank you so much to Mark and Liz for delivering this great 
training to our children. 
 

Today you will have received a letter regarding consent for 
processing pupils’ personal data. We appreciate your speedy return 
of these forms.  
 

We are delighted to inform you that the school has been accredited 
by Cornwall Healthy Schools with the Sugar Smart Award. Thank you 
to all the parents and children that have supported us on our ‘Sugar 
Smart’ journey. 
 
 

I hope that you have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

School week commencing 23 September 
 

96.4% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year Foundation with 99.5% 
Classes with over 97% and above 
Foundation, Year 1, Year 5, and Year 6 

 

 
 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
3 October – 15:30 - Penair Q&A session with 
James Davidson (Year 5 and 6 parents) 
 

SHARING ASSEMBLIES: 

All assemblies are on Tuesdays at 2:30pm 

15 October - Year Five 
29 October– Year Four 
5 November – Year One 
19 November – Year Two 
26 November – Year Three 
3 December – Year Six   
 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS: (appointments to 

follow) 

Wednesday 4 December – 15:30 - 18:30 

Thursday 5 December - 15:30 – 18:30 
 

 
 
 

This term we welcome two SCITT students into 
the Devoran team. Miss Grace Head has been 
placed with Year 1 and Miss Megan Real into 
Foundation.  
 
 
  

 

We hope that you all received the letter with 
information about ParentPay debt this week. We 
would like to thank you in advance for your 
cooperation with this. If you have any questions, 
please come and speak to Miss Lock or Mrs Dodd 

We will be sending out residential information for 
Years 3, 4, 4 and 6 in the next few weeks to assist 
parents in spreading payments over more months.  

 

 
 
 
 
Harvest time is a time of generosity. Devoran School have 
decided to support the Truro Foodbank this Harvest Time to 
help those less fortunate than others.  
We are asking for children to bring in urgently needed food 
items for the Truro foodbank such as tinned tomatoes, tinned 
fruit, long life fruit juice and coffee.  
We will be taking our donations to the foodbank after our 
Harvest Assembly on Thursday 10 October.   

Please note that next week we are 
swapping our food menus. Friday’s 
menu will be served on Thursday                                
and Thursday’s menu will be 
served on Friday. You will see no 
change on ParentPay. Please book 
your child’s food choice as normal.      

                Thank you in advance! 
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